
From:  

Sent: 24 July 2017 11:55 

To: Business Licence 

Subject: Ref: Sal's Bar (The Field), 249 Neasden Lane, NW10 1QG 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I own the property next door to the above mentioned, 247 Neasden Lane, NW10 1QG. 

We have a serious problem with the noise coming from the adjourning property, especially when the 

place closes on the weekends at 2am, which does not dissipate until at least 3am.  

There have been serious fights on several occasions, disrupting the peace of the community. 

I strongly urge that the closing hours of this venue be reduced to maximum 12 midnight, to ensure 

the quality and peace of the neighbourhood and community.  

Kind regards, 

 

 


